
         

PUBLIC HEARING 

The Middleville Village Council will hold a public hearing to receive public comment 

on the proposed Fiscal Year 2020-2021 Village Budget and Water/Sewer Rates at 

7:00 p.m. on November 26, 2019 in the Council Chambers of the Village Hall, 100 

E. Main Street, Middleville, MI 49333. 

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE AND WATER/SEWER RATES 

PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL 

BE A SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING. 

The proposed budget will be available for public inspection at the Village Office, 

100 E. Main Street, Middleville, MI beginning November 22, 2019.  The proposed 

budget can also be viewed on the Village website www.villageofmiddleville.org 

beginning November 22, 2019. Questions or comments may be directed to the 

Village Manager at 269-795-3385. 

Elaine W. Denton 

Village Clerk 
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